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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

8th March 2019
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for outstanding ‘Perseverance’!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Charlie Baker   Year 1: Cole Robson   
Year 2:  Anna McCarthy 
Year 3: Jay Hall      
Year 4:  Grace O’Donnell     Year 5: Oliver King 
Year 6: JJ McCall
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 for best attendance this week – 100%!
Don’t forget each class has a chance to win our termly prize.  Spring term so shows:

Reception – 94.9%
Year 1 – 93%

Year 2 – 97%

Year 3 – 96.8%

         Year 4 - 95.5%

Year 5 – 96.4%

Year 6 - 94.5%
With four weeks still to go lots can change!
Red Nose Day 

On Friday 15th March, people across the UK will be coming together to do things big and small, that will add up to something massive.  When you donate to Comic Relief you are supporting vulnerable communities in the UK and internationally.

Children may come to school dressed in red on this day.  A voluntary charitable donation may be made to support Comic Relief.

Parent Consultations 

Parent’s meetings take place on Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th March - appointments can be made on line.
On Monday Key Stage 1 and Reception parents should enter through the main door and wait in the school library for collection by the class teacher and Key Stage 2 parents should enter in the same way and wait in the respective UKS2 and LKS2 craft areas. 

On Tuesday all parents should wit in the school hall for collection by the class teacher.

Children’s books will be available for viewing in the waiting areas. 
Advice from Gateshead Local Authority

Following an incident at a school crossing this week where a driver failed to stop at the zebra crossing and an 11 year old child was knocked over, please ensure that children know to stop at crossings and not to cross either until a lollipop person gives them instruction to do so or until vehicles on both sides of the road have stopped. For younger children, please ensure that a responsible adult brings them into the school grounds.  Parents who are driving children to school should take additional care near schools and stop at crossing points if there are people waiting there to cross.
Dates for your diary
All events are on the school webiste calender for you to check.  You do not need a log-in to access this simply go to https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk and scroll to the bottom of the page to find the calender.  Clicking on any date shows what is happening that day.
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